
 

 

  

  

 

 

 

 

Victorian Notice to Mariners 
 

The following Notice to Mariners is published for general information. 

 

Melbourne, 11 December 2015 

Australia – Victoria 

 

No. 241T - 2015 

 

Port of Port Phillip 

 

Stony Pier, Corio Bay   

Completed - Salvage of vessel Cape Kimberley     

 

Date: Immediate.  

 

Previous Notices: 233T - 2015 & 224T - 2015 are referred and cancelled.  

 

Details: Mariners are advised of the completion of salvage works undertaken to 

vessel Cape Kimberley at approximate location 38°08.667’S, 144°21.974’E 

(WGS84).  

 

All on-water plant, equipment and potential hazards to navigation arising 

from the works have been removed.   

 

Charts & Publications 

Affected:  AUS 143, 153 & 157.  

 

Further Notice: No further Notice will be issued.  

 

 

 

Victor Teoh 

Senior Manager Local Ports and Waterways 

Melbourne Region 

 

If you wish to receive Parks Victoria issued Notice to Mariners, please email your details to 

noticetomariners@parks.vic.gov.au or visit www.parks.vic.gov.au to view Notices. 

 


